
   

  

School Board Meeting – November 30, 2022 

Executive Session  

 
 

EXECUTIVE SESSION 

 

The Board of School Trustees of the John Glenn School Corporation met in executive session at 7:00 p.m. 

on November 30, 2022, at the John Glenn Administration Building.  Board Members present were Bob 

Borlik, Dan Drotar, Jared Egger, Bill Groves, Dennis Holland, Ryan Knowlton and Christian Mattix.  Mr. 

Christopher Winchell as well as two newly elected Board Members, Mrs. Christine Carson and Mr. Todd 

McGaughey were also present.  The Board also invited Retired Board Board Member, Curt Pletcher as an 

expert consultant.  The Board met to discuss the purchase or lease of real property, confidential records 

and conduct school board member training.  No additional topics were discussed.  The Executive Session 

ended at 8:15 pm.   
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